Dear Mr Roberts,

| appeal to you as a concerned citizen and a parent. At the end of 2019 dams in Sydney water levels
dropped below 50% for the first time since 2004.

We cannot forget that this will happen again. As the climate crisis worsens, drought will become
more frequent and more intense.

Our water is too precious to waste.

If this mining plan goes ahead we lose gigalitres of our precious water for short term gains. Is it
worth it? Can you imagine explaining to your children why they have no secure water supply?

Make your children and grandchildren proud that you secured their water. This is a decision not for
you but for them.

Kind regards,

Nina



